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Principal’s Pen 
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

 
1. Per a new executive order from the Governor of Maine, all individuals on school property 

including the parking lots and fields, must be wearing a face covering.  This would be 
for walkers, parents/families, and staff when they are coming into the school or leaving the 
school. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 
2. Mill Stream is an election site. On November 3rd, Election Day, the Superintendent of 

Schools has made this day a remote learning day for all Mill Stream students. We will not 
have students in-person on this day. Teachers will be in touch with students and families 
with more information regarding the expectations for this day. Food will be delivered on 
this day to families, as well.  

 
Throughout the year please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with 
questions or concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
 November 3rd   Election Day-Remote Learning Day for all Mill Stream  

              Students 
 November 5th  School Board meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 November 11th  No School-Veteran’s Day 
 November 19th  School Board meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 November 20th  No School-Workshop Day 
 November 23rd  No School-Parent/Teacher Conference Day 
 November 24th  No School-Workshop Day 
 November 25th-November 27th  Thanksgiving Break 
 

PTG News 
 
Winter Gear Donation Drive -- we will be announcing a community drive for new and gently used winter 
coats, ski pants, boots, hats, mittens, socks and underwear for our students in the next couple of weeks. 
We will utilize town offices in our three communities to collect donations later this month recognizing the 
need will be greater this year due to the recession. If you are able to participate we thank you!  

Thank you to the families that supported our Fall Scholastic Book Fair. We have now qualified for the 
popular Buy One, Get One Free Fair in the Spring!! 

Our next PTG Meeting will be Tuesday, 11/10 at 2:45pm (location TBD) 

 
 


